
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Nationwide® Policyholder: 

 

Thank you for protecting your pet with a Nationwide pet insurance policy. While 

circumstances may change, your pet’s health care doesn’t have to. Your pet 

insurance policy can remain in force, and for the remainder of this term, you can 

keep your policy discount. All we will need to continue your pet’s coverage is an 

updated payment method. 

 

 

 

 

 

Specialists are available Monday through Friday from 5 a.m. to 7 p.m. and Saturday 

from 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. (Pacific Time). 

 

 

Best regards, 

Group Accounts Administration 

Retention Department 

Nationwide 

Good news about your pet insurance policy! 
Your current policy term discount is still available. 

Call today to update your payment plan! 

Call 855-672-7093 today to work directly with a Customer Care 
Specialist on updating your payment plan information! 


